
P-05-696 The Ghost Train. Correspondence – Petitioner to the clerking 

team. 14.09.2016 

 

Dear Jessica, 

 

Thank you for the information. 

I am delighted to inform you that, in response to support given by Joyce 

Watson AM and the Minister Ken Skates, Arriva introduced stops at all 

stations on request on the ghost train on Monday! 

What is the drill? Do I now withdraw the petition, or just leave you to report 

on our success? 

Thank you all for your support in serving the community of Ardudwy, 

Sincerely,  

Rosy Berry. 


